
NOTICE TO VOTERS 
CITY OF ROCHESTER, NH 

 
ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

 
Absentee Ballots for the November 6, 2012, State General Election are now available in the 
Rochester City Clerk’s Office, located in City Hall, 31 Wakefield Street. 
 
Any registered voter who will be out of town on Election Day, or who cannot make it to the polls 
because of a physical disability or religious observance, may request an Absentee Ballot from the 
City Clerk’s Office, Monday through Friday 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 
 
In order to receive an Absentee Ballot, a voter must submit a written request to the City Clerk’s 
Office, which contains the following information: Voter’s name, Rochester Address, City Ward 
Number, Mailing Address and Signature. 
 

ABSENTEE BALLOTS MAY BE MAILED TO THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
OR HAND DELIVERED ONLY BY THE PERSON REQUESTING 

THE ABSENTEE BALLOT. 
 
Any questions or requests for Absentee Ballots should be directed to the City Clerk’s Office, 
City Hall, 31 Wakefield Street, Rochester, NH 03867.  Tel: 332-2130 

 
 

Kelly Walters 
Acting City Clerk 

 
           
 

 


